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Foresthill Provides Emergency Water 
During Mosquito Fire  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foresthill Public Utility District provided 

over 7 million gallons of water to fight the 

Mosquito Fire. Operating on emergency 

generators, Foresthill delivered an aver-

age of 800 loads per day for water tenders 

fighting the fire.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will make sure the water stays on to fight this fire 

Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 

district 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals  for 2022 
= 17.55” 
Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 6,077 Acre 
Feet 

 

Reservoir currently  

88%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Wednesday,  

October  12th, 2022 

at  6:00 P.M. 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting 

Water fun fact-  

 
Foresthill’s pipeline is about  

33.6 miles  
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Foresthill Road Pipeline Replacement Project Continues 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foresthill has ensured it is safe for contractors to continue work after the Mosquito Fire with minimal 

encumbrance to the public. We realized how important this revitalized project is. The improvements will make 

sure we are ready to serve your daily needs and prepared to fight the next fire. Foresthill is installing new fire 

hydrants to assist with fighting fire and obtaining homeowner’s fire insurance.  

Foresthill Repairs Pipeline During Mosquito Fire 

 
Foresthill Public Utility District’s staff repaired three leaks during the Mosquito fire but did not have any water 
quality issues or water shortages. Two of the leaks were on a pipeline near Sierra View Lane. The pipeline was 
damaged during heavy fire activity on September 13th. This entire pipeline is scheduled to be replaced during 
the Foresthill Road Pipeline Replacement Project this fall.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The water treatment plant is currently operating at a normal flow rate for this time of year and staff is 
restocking emergency supplies depleted during the fire.  


